
Our Week In Year Two 
Friday 22nd October 2021 

 

As we come to the end of our first half term in Year 2, we would like to wish you all a happy, 

restful and safe half term.  This week the children have been busy enjoying painting their Greek 

pots  which look fantastic and designing and making Christmas cards.  All the children are so 

excited to celebrate half term with a well deserved disco!   

We have been amazed at how well the children have settled back into school routines and 

have loved watching them learn and grow back in school over the past 6 weeks.  We look for-

ward to watching them continue to make progress over the rest of the academic year! 

 

Maths-  This week in Maths we have been adding and subtracting two digit numbers.  As part 

of this the children have been using their understanding of number bonds to help them. 

 

 

English– In English the children have been practising making their sentences longer and more 

interesting by using a range of conjunctions.  As a result, they have created some beautiful de-

scriptive writing. 

 

 

Reminders: 

-The children will be bringing home their PE kits to be washed over half term.  Please can you 

check that names are still clearly written on all items of clothing and have not faded and that 

the PE kits return to school with the children on their first day back. 

 

Homework: 

-Over half term, could you please ensure that the children continue to read every day.  This 

does not need to be school books and can be anything that the children enjoy reading. 

-Please spend some time practising handwriting with your children over half term. 

-There is also an optional research project for the children to 

complete attached. 

 

 

Have a lovely half term, 

Miss Wiggins and Miss Sperrin 
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